
 

 

 

EXAM CERTIFICATES 
 

 

 

 

 

For those students who have left John Colet, we have arranged a morning where you 

or someone on your behalf can collect your exam certificates.   

 

This is aimed at those students from Year 11 who have not returned to 6th Form and 

Year 13 students who have now left John Colet. 

 

If you are still studying at John Colet, certificates will be distributed via your Tutor 

during registration or during a special assembly. You will be notified of these 

arrangements nearer the time. 

 

FOR ALL LEAVERS - A NOTE FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

WEDNESDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2018 

10AM – 12NOON 

This will take place in the Gallery 

 

If you wish for someone to collect your certificates on your behalf, you need to 

provide a letter confirming this, even if it is a parent collecting them for you. 

Another important reminder, if you move house please make sure we know your 

new address. In the event of you or someone else not being in a position to collect 

your certificates, we will post them home to the address we have on our database.   

We would, however, prefer it if your certificates were collected. The Royal Mail is not 

foolproof and post can and does go missing.   

 

Certificates are important documents and it can be a costly exercise if you need to 

replace them so remember to keep them in a safe place! 


